The most visible wall of our building to south-bound traffic is the side wall. The front wall only
becomes visible once traffic reaches the front of our entrance. The building sits at an angle to
the street before it curves, creating almost a secondary frontage. Our proposed wall sign and
mural will replace the previous projecting sign.

The previous sign and view from south-bound traffic on Main Street. The front wall is not visible until you are right in front of the
property.
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The proposed signage changes to the building. The sign on the north side wall will be approximately 60ft x 3ft with wall color behind
the letters. This will accompany a mural below. The sign above the door on the right can be removed if two wall signs will not be
permitted.



